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TO 

INTERDEPARTMENTAL WORKING GROUP 
ON LAND COMPENSATION 

The Prime Minister was grateful for 
your Secretary of State's minute of 5 December. 
She is content with the amendment to the 
earlier proposals, involving an increase 
in the minimum rate of home loss payment 
to £1200 while leaving the maximum unchanged 
to £1500. 

I am sending a copy of this letter 
to the Private Secretaries to members of 
E(A) and to Sir Robin Butler. 

(PAUL GRAY) 

Roger Bright, Esq., 
Department of the Environment. 


